
Chris Harvey 

From: Kyung-Taek LEE [leekt@digitalemc.com]

Sent: Sunday, October 10, 2004 9:17 PM

To: Chris Harvey

Cc: 'Marianne Bosley'

Subject: RE: Clarification needed Axess FCC ID: RFLACW1XP1900 MT#16307
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10/11/2004

Hello, 
  
Thanks for your help. 
  
I'm sorry. I attached the revised Test report.  
  
Best Regards,  
K.T. LEE 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Chris Harvey [mailto:Chrisharveyemc@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2004 2:46 AM 
To: 'Kyung-Taek LEE' 
Cc: 'Marianne Bosley'  
Subject:  Clarification needed Axess FCC ID: RFLACW1XP1900 MT#16307 
 
KT, I have reviewed the above referenced application and find that the following item needs to be addressed before the 
review can be completed: 
  
The tissue conductivity measured on 9/22/04 was recorded as 1.5872.  According to your test report the target value is 
1.44.  This is a difference of 9.27%.  This exceeds the recommended tolerance of 5%.  OET 65 Supplement C 2001 
provides a target value for Head Conductivity in the 1800-2000MHz band as 1.52 (and Dielectric Constant of 53.3).  Please 
resolve this discrepancy. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this issue. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Chris Harvey 
  


